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1st November 2022 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re: St. Anne’s Music Opportunities 

 

I am writing to let you know that half way through each term, the Enfield Music Service opens up its application 
portal for students to book instrumental and vocal lessons for the following term.  Applications are now open and 

you may book lessons which will commence in the spring term, January to March 2023. 

 
Receiving music tuition will bring so many benefits to your daughter – typically a big boost in self-confidence, the 

gaining of valuable transferable skills to other subjects and an invaluable opportunity to develop her creativity. 

 
Please see below some information about the in-school instrumental and vocal lessons: 

 

• Tuition takes place once a week during the school day via a rotational timetable. You can elect to 

receive 1-to-1 tuition with the tutor for 20 or 30 minutes or be taught in a group at a reduced cost.  

• Please note that your daughter can learn a range of musical instruments including taking vocal lessons 
e.g. Keyboards or piano, guitar, flute, clarinet or saxophone, oboe or bassoon, any brass instrument 

(trumpet, trombone, French horn, tuba), electric or bass guitar, drum kit, any string instrument (violin, viola, 

cello or double bass). 

• Funded places may also be available e.g. students accessing FSM or PP. Please do contact me directly 
before the end of November 2022 for further information on funded places. We want to support as many 

students as possible to access music.  
 

Please note that applications for the Spring Term are open now and will close on 4th December 2022 

 

Please book your daughter’s music lessons and activities from the Enfield Music Services music store here: 

https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicstore 
 

If your daughter is already taking lessons at school, you must sign up again for lessons in the spring term 2023.  

Again, please contact me directly for the relevant paperwork to be put in place alongside your application 
before the deadline.   

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch; fernandos@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Ms Sunetra Fernando 

Subject Leader for Music 
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